[image: image1.jpg]



                                                                                PARKGATE PRIMARY SCHOOL
    








Parkgate Road  








   
Coventry,           

                         CV6 4GF



Telephone: 0247663 7381

Headteacher: Mrs Zoe Richards 

‘Opening the Gate to Success’

Monday 26th September 2022
Dear parents and carers,
In June 2023, year 4 will undertake a national assessment of their times tables knowledge – the Multiplication Tables Check. All year 4 classes across the country, in Primary and Primary Special, will take part in this assessment. 
The children are expected to have the swift recall of multiplication facts. Assessments in summer 2022 and more recently this term have identified your child’s current knowledge and their next steps. We have started to work on these and will continue to work hard this academic year to support your children. 
We would like to invite you into school next Tuesday 4th October for approximately 45 minutes to learn a little more about the assessment and spend some time supporting your child with their times tables practise.
We will be running two sessions in class during the day; the first from 8:45am and the second from 2:30pm. For the 8.45 session: please come straight in through your child’s class door. 

For the 2.30 session: Please enter building from front of school office. Please complete and return the form below.
Kind regards
Mr Wainwright – AHT Year 4 lead
Mrs. Chandler – AHT Maths Lead 
...................................................................................................................................................
I/ we would like to attend the Times Tables Workshop on:

Tuesday 4th October at   8:45am OR 2:30pm (Please circle the most suitable).
Child: ____________________   Class: _______ Parent/Carer signature ______________________         
 
                                                                                                                                              
